Jeremz Williams

From: Andrew Stevens <astevens@astevensent.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 5:04 PM

To: Jeremy Williams; Randy Tucker

Cc: Alessandro Penazzi; joann@cantontourism.com
Subject: RE: Madison County Sheriffs office film request

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening attachments and links. Do not
provide your username and password if requested.

Brutal, LLC

141 N. Union St.

Canton, MS 39046

Sheriff Tucker and Chief Williams,

We had such a great experience shooting in Canton and Madison County on both "The Minute
You Wake Up Dead" and "Broken Ties", I am bringing another film to Madison County.

The film is a small faith-based movie for Pure Flix called, "Finding Faith".
Prep starts Jan. 16th and we start filming Feb. 3rd for 3 consecutive 5 day weeks (15 days total).
A good supporting character in the script is a Madison County Deputy Sheriff.

There is nothing politically incorrect in the screenplay and the Deputy Sheriff in the movie is
depicted in a very positive light.

I'd like to request for the county to consider the following:

Use of county sheriff vehicles, driven by sheriff deputies only in a limited number of scenes,
which we can provide a week in advance of shooting.

Evidence of Sheriff's vehicles in the town Square and possibly at a local home, which would
serve as Sherriff's Deputy 's house in the movie.

Possible off-duty Sheriff's deputies in uniform to be background extras in the film.

Mark Sandridge did such an excellent job on both previous films, we would love to have him be
on set with us, if possible, as he was on the other 2 films.



I thank you for your consideration and hopeful collaboration.
Please feel free to call me with any questions.

Best regards,

Andrew Stevens

Producer

Brutal, LLC
310 702-3994



